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Charge Up your 
knowledge

HR Reminders:
Employee Evaluations will be held 
in May again

End of the Year Party

Hello HelioTech employees ! It’s been an eventful year and 
it couldn’t have ended better with many of our employees 
getting awards for their hard work and dedication. Re-
member to keep up the good work. The human resources 
department will be having employee evaluations in the 
month of May. Our company will also be having an end 
of the year party to celebrate our success and our future 
growth. We are excited to be moving forward and want to 
emphasize team bonding on to next year. Our company 
wants to ensure that everyone feels comfortable and safe 
in our company. If there are any concerns or comments 
you want to make about the company, feel free to contact 
the human resources department and management.

HELIO TECH

‘‘Don’t be afraid to give up the good to go for the great.’’

                                                -John D. Rockefeller

Quote of the month



Recycle: Go Green
HelioTech values when our employees give back to the 
community. Our company supports an ecofriendly envi-
ronment and we are always looking for ways to spread 
awareness. The next time you think of throwing away 
your bottle, recycle it instead and think of our planet. 

HelioTech Employee Benefits

Cell phone use is a continuing problem in the office. Employees should limit 
their use of phones to only cases of emergency or for work purposes. The 
use of personal electronic devices is prohibited in the work area, or in any  
other work area designated as confidential by management. Limited use of 
electronic communication devices, with or without photographic capabilities 
in these work areas may be acceptable with the approval of management.

2018-2019 Recap Message

Cell Phone Regulation

CEO 
Brian Renoj

‘‘I’ve been very inspired 
to  continue to be CEO 
because I see the po-
tential of our company 
and I am excited to see 
it grow.  I hope we can 
all work together and be 
more hardworking next 
year. Next year, I hope to 
have better sales team 
bonding and my goal is 
that all employees feel 
welcomed and comfort-
able in our company

-Brian Renoj
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Don’t forget to enroll for employee benefits !


